
Project Update: February 2017 
 
During this month we continue creating the mural in Creek Chino School, in Livingston, Izabal. During 
this activity children and teachers commented that their school is much better now with this mural.  
 
In March 2017 we are going to finish the mural in Creek Chino School. Also we are going to have a 
meeting with the teachers to tell them all the information that workshops will contain starting in April 
2017. 
 
April workshop will include: power point presentation about sharks and rays and interactive activates 
with educational tools.    
 

  

 


